Sisters-Camp Sherman Rural Fire Protection District
“Protecting Life and Property through Quality Service”

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: January 24, 2022
Contact: Julie Spor, Public Information Officer
541-549-0771

PRESS RELEASE

SISTERS-CAMP SHERMAN RURAL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT SEEKS
APPLICANTS TO FILL VACANT BOARD POSITION

Sisters-Camp Sherman Rural Fire Protection District is seeking applicants to fill a vacant position
on the Board of Directors. After reviewing all applications, the Board of Directors will appoint
the successful candidate to the vacant position through June 30, 2023. The Board of Directors
meet each month at 5:00 p.m. on the third Tuesday. In addition, all members of the Board of
Directors serve on the Sisters-Camp Sherman Rural Fire Protection District Budget Committee.

Members of the Board of Directors must be a resident, or own real estate within the
boundaries of the Fire District which includes the City of Sisters, Camp Sherman, Squaw Creek
Canyon Recreational Estates, Tollgate, Crossroads and other small subdivisions.

Completed applications should be returned with a cover letter and be received in the Fire
District’s Administrative Office no later than February 14 at 5:00 p.m.

Applications may be picked up at the Fire District’s Administrative Office located at 301 South
Elm Street, Sisters, Oregon 97759 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. or from our
website at www.sistersfire.com.
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